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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2004-10 

November 18, 2004 
 
TO:  All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys and Interested Parties 
 
FROM:  Larry Gregory, Executive Director 
 
RE: Adherence Dates to MGC Regulation IV. Manufacturers and Distributors (amended 

regulation); and MGC Regulation VIII. Technical Standards for Gaming Devices and 
On-Line Slot Systems (new regulation)  

 
 
On September 15, 2004, the Mississippi Gaming Commission adopted revisions to MGC Regulation 
IV. Manufacturers and Distributors and the new MGC Regulation VIII. Technical Standards for 
Gaming Devices and On-Line Slot Systems.  Copies of these regulations are available on our web site 
at www.mgc.state.ms.us. 
 
Manufacturers and distributors will be required to conform to these new regulations by March 15, 
2005.  No submissions will be approved that do not meet the new regulations after this date.   
 
Casinos will be required to conform to these new regulations by September 15, 2005.   
 
Questions regarding this industry letter should be directed to the Compliance Division. 
 

http://www.mgc.state.ms.us/

